
AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of Spokane is committed to providing equal access to its facilities, programs, and 
services for persons with disabilities.  The Council Chambers and the Council Briefing Center in the lower level of Spokane City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls 
Blvd., are both wheelchair accessible.  The Council Briefing Center is equipped with an audio loop system for persons with hearing loss.  The Council 
Chambers currently has an infrared system and headsets may be checked out by contacting the meeting organizer.  Individuals requesting reasonable 
accommodations or further information may call, write, or email Chris Cavanaugh at (509) 625-6383, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA, 99201; or 
ccavanaugh@spokanecity.org. Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may contact Ms. Cavanaugh at (509) 625-6383 through the Washington Relay 
Service at 7-1-1.  Please contact us forty-eight (48) hours before the meeting date.   
 
 

 

Design Review Board  
November 24, 2015 

NOTICE 

 
Please be advised that the Design Review Board meetings, which were scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 9, 2015 and Wednesday December 23, 2015, have been canceled.  The next scheduled 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 13, 2015. 
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